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Sunset Cinemas are back

Grab your picnic rug and get ready to enjoy movies under the stars as the City
of Gosnells Sunset Cinemas return for another year.

These free, family-friendly movie screenings will run over four nights throughout
February and March at various parks across the City.

The season commences with Clifford the Big Red Dog on Friday 10 February at
Robinson Park in Gosnells, and movie goers can bring along their pooch on a
leash to this dog-friendly screening.

On Friday 17 February, catch basketball-themed Space Jam — A New Legacy
at Brookland Greens in Canning Vale. On Friday 10 March, Minions — The Rise
of Gru will screen at Masters Street Reserve in Kenwick, followed by Encanto on
Friday 17 March at Partridge Way Reserve in Thornlie.

There will be pre-screening entertainment from 5pm, including food trucks, live
entertainment and activities for the whole family to enjoy. Movie goers can also
bring along their own picnic.

The movies will be screened at sundown. Remember to pack a picnic blanket,
beanbag or chair to lounge on during the show.

Sunset Cinemas are presented by the City of Gosnells and sponsored by
Lotterywest. For all the details, visit the City’s website at gosnells.wa.gov.au.

- Councillor’s Corner

This time of year, we realise how valuable shade trees are to our community and

- wildlife. As part of the Greening Gosnells: Our Public Tree Strategy introduced

last year, the City of Gosnells committed to planting at least 2,500 trees in public

' spaces each year. We also want to encourage residents to join in the effort at
their own properties. In addition to providing food and shelter for native wildlife,
frees improve shade and lower the surrounding air temperature, making life more
comfortable in our suburbs.

Climate Clever in Gosnells

Residents, business operators and schools in

the City of Gosnells can measure their carbon
footprint and find ways to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions through a simple and convenient online
tool. The Climate Clever platform is available free
through the Switch your thinking initiative, and
will help members of the community to reduce
energy and water use and save money.

More information is available at www.gosnells.
wa.gov.au/climateclever or call 9397 3000.

Another way you can support our local wildlife and environment is to ensure your cat is kept
indoors, or in a secure cat run. Cats are responsible for much more destruction of wildlife than many
owners realise and also cause nuisance to neighbours. The State Government's Cat Act 2011 requires
all cats to be sterilised, registered and microchipped, and the City has identified Cat Prohibited areas
to protect areas of environmental significance.

Let's all work together to improve our local environment, which will make living in the City even more

enjoyable and comfortable.

gosnells.wa.gov.au

Councillor Glenn Dewhurst
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Library loans

The City’s libraries have increased
the number of physical items users
can borrow to 20, allowing you to
access more of what you love.

There are many activities, programs
and services on offer at the

City’s four libraries. For details,

or to explore the online Library
Catalogue, visit the City’s website.
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